
FLOYD CENTRAL BAND BOOSTER  
MEETING MINUTES 
JANUARY 9, 2018 

 
Julia Derloshon, Sue Becker, Tom Payne, Mike Sobieski, Mark Lawrence, Jina Lawrence, Becky 
Nottke, Michele Noel, Sharon Wavle, Kimberly Broughton-Miller, Karen Bassett, Kristie 
LaFollette, Jeni Roution, Brandy Gibson, Jamie Cornell, Sharla Carter, Diane Forler, Dave 
Coulson, Jamy Coulson, Wendy Moody 
 
Student Representatives:   Paige Lewis, Abbey Taylor, Josh Wavle, Victoria Love 
 
CALLED TO ORDER:  Wendy Moody 
 
APPROVAL OF NOVEMBER 2017 MEETING MINUTES:  1st:   Michele Noel 2nd:   Karen Bassett 
 
FINANCIAL REPORT: As of December 31, 2017 checking: $2.41 
       savings: $5.21 
 
OLD/UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 
 
•501(c)(3) – Discuss further with Mr. Yankey. Do the Boosters need to become a (c)(3) or can 
we use the school’s status as we are doing now for the uniform account? There will be a one-
time filing fee of $800 for the (c)(3) application whether we receive the status or not. The co-
treasurers have been in touch with two new accounting firms. Another CPA was suggested, Jeff 
McCaffrey. He is an orchestra parent. 
•Winter Fantasia – Thank you to all volunteers! The silent auction ran smoothly. Best 
participation ever with 45 baskets! Having two iPads with the ability to use credit/debit cards 
kept payment lines moving quickly. Each basket was tracked by orchestra, band and choir. Total 
amount: $10,698 ($3,341/orchestra, $2,787/band, $4,570/choir). Tickets sold out fast. Mr. 
Yankey will look into software to pick out seats on line (as is done for theater tickets) for Winter 
Fantasia 2018. Doing a fourth show would be too much on the students. Moving the 
performance to another venue would be too costly. There is a possibility the freshman will have 
their own performance, which would create additional seating. 
•Basketball Ticket Sales Volunteers – No additional help is needed. 
•Uniform Fundraising Campaign – THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO PARTICIPATED! Funds were 
raised in six months. It’s never too late to turn in donations. Money will stay in the uniform 
fund. Students will be measured next week for uniforms (including 8th graders). Trailer cubbies 
will not be reconfigured for new shakos. Existing uniforms may be purchased by current 
students, however, they will not be distributed until new uniforms are received. 
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NEW BUSINESS: 
 
•Student Representatives – Nothing to report. All is good. 
•ISSMA District Solo & Ensemble – Parent volunteers needed: (1) concessions; (2) 
headquarters (sheets distributed to directors); (3) door monitors (adult monitors at rooms). 
Volunteer Sign Up Genius for competition to come out within a few days. There will be a 
meeting to discuss the structure of the event on January 25, 2018 at 7 pm. 
•Fundraising Chair and Committee – Year round position to promote support for the program 
not just one event at a time. 
 
DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
Scott Koter (drill writer) will help with selling old uniforms, flags and guard uniforms that are in 
storage.  2018 marching band show may include the center section of last year’s prop. Looking 
into buying a used trailer for storage and transportation of props for 2018 season. There will be 
a meeting at the end of the month to discuss adding another person to the Performing Arts 
Dept. The jazz band will perform at the Senior Dance at The Olmsted on Sunday, January 14, 
2018. A schedule will be emailed as soon as possible. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED:  1st:  Michele Noel  2nd:  Sue Becker 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
 
January 11-13 Junior All State Band Weekend 
January 12 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
January 14 All State Band Tryouts at Floyd Central 
January 19 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
January 23 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
January 26 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
January 27 ISSMA District Solo and Ensemble at Floyd Central 
January 27 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
February 13 Pep Band 6:30 pm 
February 13 Band Booster Meeting 7 pm 
February 14 Pops Concert – All Bands 7 pm 
 
 


